LANDSCAPING & WATER CONSERVATION GROUP UPDATES JOIN US FOR NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY, AUGUST 30 AT 6:30PM

To: All Menlo Commons Residents From: Dag Forssell, John Loughlin Date: Friday, August 26, 2022 This door drop message is the same as the e-mail.

Hello all,

Our sixth meeting will focus on LONG TERM drought resistance here at Menlo Commons. That is next Tuesday evening. Be sure to join us.

On the agenda:

Dag will present his vision, outlining how our Menlo Commons oasis, or park, can be enhanced, made even more beautiful, interesting, and useful to serve all residents even better as we transition to more drought resistant landscaping.

Dag's slide show incorporates a review of likes expressed by residents, as well as privacy issues, views, noise, shade, and accessibility/usefulness to more of our residents.

This presentation is not a review of current action to save water in the near term, but a vision of how a landscape master plan may incorporate novel elements for long term, lasting benefit to our entire community.

Lively discussions expected, so be sure to attend.

This meeting: Tuesday Aug 30 at 6:30

Meeting 7 is scheduled for Tuesday, Sep 13.